
MEMORANDUM 

To: Julie Castaneda 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

Date: April 1 2, 201 9 

From: C.H. Huckelberry/ 1~ 

County Adminis"b'#/0' 

Re: Operation Stonegarden {OPSG) Program Award for Federal Fiscal Year 2018 

I know that we have transmitted the BOS-AIR for both the OPSG grants to you and had 
tentatively scheduled these items for the Board meeting of April 16, 2019. 

Please pull these items from the draft addendum and place them on the Board meeting of 
May 7, 2019. The Sheriff is unavailable to attend the April 16, 2019 Board meeting to 
discuss these grants and their applicability to his department on that date. He has indicated 
he will be available on address this matter on May 7, 2019. 

I will also be forwarding a recommendation to the Board regarding these grants early next 
week, several weeks ahead of the May 7, 2019 meeting when this matter will be on the 
agenda for discussion and action. 

CHH/lab 

c: The Honorable Chairman and Members, Pima County Board of Supervisors 
The Honorable Mark Napier, Pima County Sheriff 


